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[Notice: change of venue (October 11) and event cancellation (October 12)]
“Noh Theater in the garden -Experience Japanese Beauty in an Urban Beauty-”
on October 11 and 12

As we announced the change of venue yesterday on October 9 (Wed), the performance “Noh
Theater in the garden -Experience Japanese Beauty in an Urban Forest-"scheduled on October

11 (Fri) and 12 (Sat) will be changed as below.

*Qctober 11 (Fri) The performance will take place at Kita Noh Theatre (4-6-9 Kamiosaki,
Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo, the nearest station: Meguro station [JR Yamanote Line, Tokyu Meguro
Line]) on October 11. We kindly ask for your understanding, and are looking forward to

welcoming you.

*Qctober 12 (Sat) Due to approaching typhoon, the performance “Noh Theater in the garden -
Experience Japanese Beauty in an Urban Forest-” scheduled on Saturday 12th October has

been canceled. (No rescheduled performance) We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this
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may cause and kindly ask for your understanding.

We will inform you about how to refund your tickets on this website, as soon as determined.

Inquiry: Tokyo Tradition Office, Arts Council Tokyo
Tell: +81(0) 3-5428-3655
Email: info@tokyo-tradition.jp



